
Daily Bulletin: June 4, 2021
B-Day

7:00-7:50 - Zero period
8:15-9:55 - Period 4
9:55-10:15 Nutrition
10:15-11:55 - Period 5
11:55-12:40 - Lunch
12:40-2:20 - Period 6

Buy your tickets at the student store today before tickets go up at the door! Don't
miss out on this end of the year event!

Textbook Return:

Walk-in textbook return is available June 1st - June 4th. Additional textbook drive
thru return will occur June 8th-10th.

ALL BOOKS AND CHROMEBOOKS MUST BE RETURNED
BY JUNE 11TH.





Attention Students:
 
SoCal ROC Fall 2021 semester online courses begin Monday, September 13th!
Earn high school elective credits while learning valuable skills and exploring a
career in graphic design or the medical field. Courses are after school and FREE
for high school students! Contact your Career Guidance Specialist for more
information and to enroll - Rocio Pineda-Contreras at 310-224-4240
or rpcontreras@scroc.k12.ca.us.

Fall 2021 High School Schedule

Interested in joining Speech and Debate as a 7th period class next year? You
can earn 5 credits each semester.  The season starts in September and
continues through June. There is plenty of time for you to add this class to your
schedule. Interested students see Mrs. Jessop in room 203 or email at
jessopr@pvpusd.net.

CURBSIDE MEAL SERVICE
 
Last day of curbside meal service at the High Schools: Monday, June
7th

 
SUMMER MEAL SERVICE
 
The District will be offering FREE curbside meal service this summer at

Ridgecrest Intermediate School and Palos Verdes Peninsula High School. Meal
Service will be offered Monday through Friday, June 21st through July 30th. We

mailto:rpcontreras@scroc.k12.ca.us
https://files.constantcontact.com/1abc0c6a201/7993aa5d-07ef-4697-a2a7-9068cb5f8d74.pdf


will be closed on Monday, July 5th in observance of Independence Day.
 
Families may pick up a free breakfast and lunch for any adolescent 18 years and
younger. Students do not have to be enrolled in summer school to receive a meal.
 
Ridgecrest Intermediate
Monday through Friday
Service time: 11:30am-1:00pm
 
Palos Verdes Peninsula High School
Monday through Friday
Service time: 10:30am-12:00pm
 
Additional free meal program resources are available on the Food Services
website.
 
2021-2022 MEAL SERVICE
 
The District is pleased to announce that FREE meal service will continue for the
next 2021-2022 school year! All students will be eligible to receive a free
breakfast and lunch at school. More information to come this summer!

ATTENDANCE PROCEDURES
Parents / guardians should notify the Attendance Office within 72 hours to clear a
student's absence. The office message machine can be reached 24 hours a day
at 310-378-8471 OR you may contact our attendance clerk directly by phone or
email: 

Lisa Kastelan: 310-378-8471 x43202 kastelan@pvpusd.net    

Please click here to read more about attendance policies during the 20-21 school
year.

Palos Verdes High School | Website  ​  ​  ​

https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/apps/pages/school-info-attendance
https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Palos-Verdes-High-School/112079282136647
https://twitter.com/PVHS_Seakings
https://www.instagram.com/pvhs_seakings/?hl=en

